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RE: Year 6 Final Day Arrangements – Friday 14th July 2023  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,          
       

As Year 6 fast approach their final week at Brooke Primary Academy, we wanted to share with you the 
arrangements for their final day.  

 

Morning 

On this day, the Y6 children are invited to wear an old shirt for signing. Also in the morning, we will be 
holding a whole school assembly where the Year 6s will say good bye to their peers. Parents are not 
permitted to attend this assembly.  

 

Afternoon 

In the afternoon, we would like to invite parents/carers to the Leavers’ Concert. This is where the 
children will share their memories from their time at Brooke Primary Academy.  

Parents/Carers should arrive from 1.30 and be seated by 1.45pm.  

Only 2 adults per family are permitted to attend the event. If your family situation means that you require 
more adults to attend, please contact the school office to discuss this further. 

Siblings who are not of school age may attend with parents. However, we ask that you leave the event 
(temporarily) if your child becomes unsettled and starts to disrupt the event. 

We hope you can join us. Please can you confirm your attendance by emailing BR-
admin@vennacademy.org by Friday 30th June. 

 

Kind regards,  

The Year 6 team 
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